
 

 

PLUMLEY WITH TOFT & BEXTON 

PARISH COUNCIL 

11th August   2015 

 

EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL 

HELD ON 

Monday 10th August 2015 at 7.30 pm Plumley Village Hall 

Present Cllrs  C Wilson (chair) S Crossman, S Wharf, H Lawton, A Shaw J Wright 

Public  Forum 7.30  - 8.40 pm  

The meeting was well attended with 56 local residents expressing their views about the Holford Hall License 
application.  They were advised by the parish council that they needed to make their own  representation 
regarding this application individually to Cheshire East Council either in  writing, by e-mail or in person.  
Residents wishing to do this can write directly  to, or arrange an appointment with, Cheshire East Council 
licensing representative at the following address:- 
 
Cheshire East Council, Licensing Unit, Municipal Buildings, Crewe, CW1 2BJ     
 
Or by e-mail to licensing@cheshireeast.gov.uk  
Please ensure you read the guidelines provided prior to making your representation 
 
 

Minutes of the Meeting  

1. Apologies for absence from those members unable to attend. 

Cllrs Gabbott, Coates, Beever, James, Nichols, Walton (CEC) 

2. Declarations of interest  

Cllr Crossman, declared an interest in Plumley village Hall and Cheshire Community Action  - both 
positions are in an unpaid non pecuniary capacity. 
Cllr Wharfe – re Oak Cottage planning application   
 

3. Planning application 15/3381M for Oak Cottage Merry Farm Drive Plumley  

Following debate the council agreed not to object to the application – Action  clerk to enter no 
comment against the application with CEC 

 

4. Holford Hall Licence Application  

Following debate the councilors resolved to make representation to Cheshire East Council objecting to 
the license application. Action Clerk to draft representation to Cheshire East Council    

 

5. Close Meeting – The meeting closed at 9.05pm  


